
We have been enjoying eating our DT  this half term. 
The focus has been on food  technology so we have 

been following recipes to make everyday items we buy 
in the shops, such as pizza and bread.  

By making food ourselves from the raw ingredients we 
can avoid a lot of unnecessary additives and reduce 

the energy taken to make it, which is good for us and 
the environment!    

The forest area was our destination for the opening of our science 
work on living things. 

We found a whole range of vertebrates and invertebrates in the 
pond and amongst the trees.  

There was also a wide range of plants and we spent some time 
looking at and comparing the shape, colour and texture of the 
leaves. 

With science looking at living things, our artwork has used the 
plant kingdom as its inspiration. 

We have been looking closely at lines in nature and then focus-
ing in and enlarging them to create more abstract images. 

We experimented with a range of colours and also investigated 
how we can fill white space with pattern and texture. 


